

WELCOME TO OUR Monthy Newsletter ne're so glad you're here!

A note from our President

SAMANTHA GORRELL

As summer dawns, my term as President of the Canyon Lake Woman's Club draws to a close, I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to everyone who has supported our mission to raise funds for various charities and scholarship recipients.

My tenure has been incredibly fulfilling, and I was a wonderful journey for hope it I'm thrilled introduce involved. to sensational new board and excited about their events for the coming year.

I am also pleased that many of our past presidents, the scholarship recipients, and our Philanthropy Recipients will be joining us for our June 2025 Installation Meeting.

There are so many that have helped us achieve our goals and so few words to express how much the last two years have meant to me.

Coming up this summer, July 19 is our Cooking Class, "Gather" which will be another sell out event. We will begin selling seats for this at our next meeting.

Also, this summer is Hot Autumn Nights, our annual Chili Cook-off of August 23rd, at the senior center.

Membership

SHELLEY CARTER

Membership renewal continues for our next fiscal year (July 1 2025 – June 30, 2026).

Thank you to the ladies that renewed their membership at our May meeting.

Many of you Zelled your payment, which was very quick and easy.

Dues are \$30.00 you can pay by check, (make payable to CLWC), charge, or Zelle (CanyoLakeWomansClub@gmail.com) – under notes put membership and date paid).

Payment is due by June 30th. You do NOT need to fill out a renewal form if all of your information is still current.

During July, I will be contacting members that have not paid looking for your payment, so you can be included in our next years' membership roster.

If for any reason you will not renewing your membership, please let us know via text to Shelley Carter 949.939.6415 or email to CanyonLakeWomansClub@gmail.com

Thank you, ladies, for your prompt attention to this matter. We appreciate all of you!

Programs

LINDA ADAMS & GAY TROY

We want to thank you all for coming, participating, & donating to Women's Club this year!

This meeting will be our last meeting until September, although, we hopefully will see you at some up coming activities we have planned this summer! June is a special meeting, and we are excited about it!

Because of You, & your generosity, CLWC is able to help young girls with scholarships, give donations to worthy organizations, appreciate our our out-going Board members & welcome in, the new ones for 2025-26!

Our new President, Pam DeBry, favors the color green so wear something in that color, to Welcome her..at this meeting!

No vendors or speakers will be at the June meeting.

Thank you Again ..for your time & effort in making this a memorable year! Cheers to All!!

Philanthropy

BONNIE WADE

One last big Thank You to all for the great support this year in working hard to be able to give great donations to our scholarships and philanthropic endeavors. I'm positive that our community is a better place with our love and kindness.

Please be at the June meeting to share the generosity of this club.

Parlimentarian Rose Marie Hand

Ladies, please come and bring a neighbor or friend to the most important meeting of the year. This is where you get to see who and where all of our fundraising efforts go.

This is also when you can thank your outgoing board and welcome the 2025–2026 board being installed. Please make an effort to fill the Country Club with love. Thank you!

JUNE BIRTHDAYS WILL BE CELEBRATED AT OUR MEETING ON JUNE 18TH

JOIN US FOR OUR NEXT MEETING

Wednesday, June 18th

Canyon Lake Country Club Social hour 9-10 am Meeting begins promptly at 10 am

WWW.CANYONLAKEWOMANSCLUB.COM